Printed on: 28/01/2021 09:10:08

 Application No:
 Consultees Name:
 Received:
 Comment:

 2020/5515/P
 Donald Berman
 27/01/2021 11:51:19
 OBJ

Response: January 27, 2021

Dear Camden Planning,

We strongly object to this planning application because our bedroom windows are approximately 10 meters from the site of the installation and we believe this to be a danger to our health and well-being. (Please see photos of the proposed installation site from bedroom window sent to planning@camden.gov.uk). There has been no assessment as part of the planning application of potential harmful effects to nearby residents.

There is plenty of documented evidence to suggest that these type of high powered 5G antennas are dangerous to human health when one is in such continuous close proximity to them.

The planning application also fails to demonstrate that the proposed development will not adversely impact the Grade II listed St Anne's Church or it's setting. There has been no assessment of heritage impacts in the application and there is no evidence of engagement with heritage stakeholders. This means that it is not possible for the application be determined in accordance with the adopted planning policy. The application should therefore be refused.

We therefore respectfully request the Planning Department to reject this application based on the above facts and in particular because our bedrooms are in such close proximity to the installation site and will be extremely dangerous to our health.

Please advise if you require any additional information or documented evidence and/or would like to attend a site visit.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Donald & Desiree Berman 105 Highgate West Hill London N6 6AP